Journal of Food Processing and Technology
From its first issue published in 2010, the Journal of Food Processing and
Technology is offering a good scientific window from where, food scientists and
food technologist from either academic or professional organizations, can see
their research, development and innovation being disseminated throughout the
world. The journal offers a wide platform of applications in food sciences and
processing, among which we can cite the application of science to the selection,
preservation, processing, packaging, distribution, and use of safe, nutritious, and
wholesome crops, minimally and processed crops, as well as food products. The
journal also offers a platform to those who are involved in the development of
ways to process, preserve, package, or store food, according to consumers,
industry and government specifications and regulations. Because consumers are
aware of the vast array of food technology and processing to deliver tasty,
nutritious, safe, and convenient foods, the journal also offers a good insight to
them for additional information on what they have on their table, how it was
obtained in the factory, and what technology was used to process it including the
ingredients. Furthermore, The Journal of Food Processing and Technology is the
ONLY journal that focuses and is exclusively devoted to food processing and
technology making data research easier, one of the reasons that make readers
accessing more JFST.
To reach this stage and gain the consideration of the scientific community, the
professionals and the common readers interested by the discipline, the editorial
board members and journal staff have worked very hard for the journal to
establish its high professional standing and there by recommending this journal
to be indexed in indexing platforms.
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